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Update from Lee County Emergency Management:  

Motorists still urged to use caution with standing water in Bonita Springs area 

 

Motorists are still urged to use caution with standing water in Bonita Springs area, 

according to the Lee County Department of Transportation. 

These roads remain posted with signs related to standing water: 

 

•             Bonita Beach Road at Imperial Parkway 

•             Bonita Beach Road at Oakland Drive 

•             Bonita Beach Road at Downs Drive 

•             Bonita Grande Boulevard at Bonita Beach Road 

•             Bonita Grande Drive at E. Terry Street 

•             Dean Street west of Imperial Parkway 

•             E. Terry Street at Kent Road 

•             E. Terry Street at Pinecrest Lane 

•             Imperial Pkwy north of Bonita Beach Road 


